
2018 WINTER MEETING 
 

The Home Builders Association of Alabama’s Winter 

Meeting will be February 20-21 at the Renaissance 

Montgomery Hotel & Spa in Downtown Montgomery. 
 

Register at www.hbaa.org 

or call 1-800-745-4222 

Make your plans today to attend!!! 
 
 

 

 P O BOX 2549 
ANNISTON, AL 36202 
OFFICE (256) 237-5266 

FAX (256) 237-3877 
CELL: (256) 453-5973 

www.hbagcc.com 
hbagcc@cableone.net 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: 

Air Medic, LLC - Anniston 

Absolute Environmental Plumbing, LLC - Anniston 

New Beginnings Recovery Ministry, LLC – Lincoln 

Sutherlin Siding - Anniston 

 

 
 

 

Our Professional Women in 
Building Council meets the first 
Tuesday of each month at 12:00 
noon at Classic on Noble.  We 

would love to have you join us!  If 
you would like information, please 

call 
 Maegan Dunn at  

256-454-6600. 

Thought for the day:   For I 

am the Lord, your God, who 

takes hold of your right hand 

and says to you, Do not fear; I 

will help you.  Isaiah 41:13 

  

 

February Membership Meeting 
Tuesday, February 13, 2018 

at Classic 2 (across from Classic on Noble) 

Social Time – 6:00 p.m.     Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 
 

Our speaker will be Jimmy Rutland, 2018 President of the 
Home Builders Association of Alabama.   

          
 www.facebook.com/hbagcc 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
 

Our Women’s Council (Professional Women in Building)  

Won the Following National Association of Home Builders  

Awards in Small Sized Councils:  
 

***2017 Council of The Year*** 
 

1
st
 Place Community Outreach 

 

 and 1
st
 Place Innovative Programs 

 

 

  

  

CONGRATULATIONS  to HBAGCC President, Wallace Higgins, of Higgins Construction, 

who was presented with  the 2017 Builder of the Year  Award and to Donny and Maegan Dunn of 

Dunn’s Heating & Cooling who were presented with the 2017 Associate of the Year Award  

at our January General Membership Meeting!  We appreciate all you do for our association!!!   
 

 


